From: Kevin P. Blodgett

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 3:50 PM
To: ‘Sam Mousa'

Cc: Charles Arnold; Stephen D. Busey
Subject: RE: Re: COJ/JEA - Transcript Issue

Mr. Mousa,

For clarity, Mr. Busey confirmed he agrees with the point you raised in your errata sheet and supporting materials
regarding the date Kyle Billy “blew the whistle” on the PUP. We will include those materials, together with this email
chain, with our subsequent productions of your transcript.

Please let me know if you have any additional concerns.

Regards,

Kevin

Kevin P. Blodgett

One Independent Drive, Suite 3300

Jacksonville, FL 32202

904-359-7700 | Direct 904-359-7736
kblodgett@smithhulsey.com | www.smithhulsey.com

This message is from a law firm and may contain information that is confidential or legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, please
immediately advise the sender that this message has been inadvertently transmitted to you and delete it from your system. Thank you for your
cooperation.



